OPEN DAYS - 2025 ENTRY

Is your child due to start school in September 20257

We are excited to welcome prospective parents and carers into our school for

our open days.

Thursday 3" October, 9.30am
Tuesday 22™ October, 9.30am

Tuesday 19'" November, 9.30am

You will have the opportunity to meet our Headteacher, Sarah Erratt-Rose, and
our Early Years Phase Leader, Katie Cooper. You will also have a tour of the

school.

We are pleased to be able to offer créche facilities during both open days for

pre-school children and younger siblings. Places must be booked in advance.

To book a place for the open days and créche (if required), please contact the

school office on 01903 204627 or email office@somptingvillageprimary.co.uk

If you are unable to attend either date, please let us know.

Sompting Village Primary School, Whitestyles Road, Sompting, West Sussex, BN15 0BU www.somptingvillageprimary.co.uk
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